
PARENTS MEETING 
 

18
th

 March 2013: The Department of Civil Engineering, KL University organized a parents meeting for 

the 2
nd

 semester of the academic year 2012 – 13 from 1:30 PM to 4:30 PM at Peacock hall, KL 

University. 
 

 Dr. Shashi Kumar Gupta, the Head of the Department extended his heartily welcome to all 

parents and thanked them for coming all the way leaving their work and participating in the meeting. He 

discussed the department’s faculty profile, adoption of the international model of competency based 

teaching and learning, preparation of lesson plans and delivery of lessons brining out clearly the 

knowledge level focused with the parents.   
 

                
 

   He also informed parents what the department is doing to bring slow learners to main stream and in 

providing training to students for placements with the help of CSS and IRP department. He also 

highlighted students contribution for research and participation and stated that 5 of our students from 

2012 passed out batch selected in Royal Bhutan Civil Services and also the topper of this service is also 

from this batch of students. Taking some inspiration from this, KLU has started an IAS academy which 

shall further enhance the placement opputunity of our students. He also praised the achivements of our 

students who have secured first three ranks in YUVA RATNA Awards conduted by Aditya Birla Group 

in which students from all IIT and NIT paticipate.  
 

        
 

 

 



There was an interactive session where parents were encouraged to give their suggestions so that 

department can guide their children in a better way and making them productive civil engineers. The 

parents participated actively in this session and came up with their ideas and requirements.  

 

           
 

     


